
Stanley E. Saxton COMPOSER - ORGANIST 

1 rlRST STREET, SARATOGA SPRINGS, N. Y. 12866 

To the President of Colorado University 

Dear Mr. President: 

I am very much interested in an investig~tion 
of aerial phenorn~na. 

I had high hopes for the University of Colorado 
investigation by Dr. Condon. 

I have just read the article in LOOK magaz~neo 

All I can say 1~ SHAME - SHAME - SHAME to 

Colorado University and the cau~e of science. 

Sibcerely, 

St3nley E. Saxton. 

Professor. 

Skidmore College. 
Saratoga Springs, N.Y. 

·. · ..... ____ ..... :·. 



The Regents of the University of Colorado 
Boulder, Colorado 

Gentlemen: 

1103 Dakota Ave. 
Libb7, Montana 59923 
April 30, 1968 

A~er reading the article by John Fuller in· the current issue 
ot "Look" magazine, I find it questionable that the University 
or Colorado ever accepted the UFO project for research in good 
faith. 

If Robert Low's peculiar memo to University officials before 
the contract was signed did not receive demurrals from those 
Universit7 otticials, then the University of Colorado should 
give the $500,000 back to the Air Force. 

Yours truly, 


